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City of Vacaville to Host Polar Bear Plunge 
 

VACAVILLE, Calif. – Residents are invited to participate in the Polar Bear Plunge on December 

30 to “Plunge” into the New Year at the Walter V. Graham Aquatic Center. All ages are welcome 

to participate, but the water will be cold!  

 

Costumes are welcome especially for the plunge.  Participants can 

defrost in the ‘catch’ pool where the temperature will be a toasty 92 

degrees.  As part of the festivities, participants will enjoy a night filled 

with hot cocoa, music and more swimming! Friends and family may 

join participants and watch from the deck with a warm cup of hot cocoa. 

 

Event Details: 

When:  Thursday, December 30, 6:30 - 8:00 PM 

Where: Walter V. Graham Aquatic Center, 1100 Alamo Drive, Vacaville, CA 95687 

Cost:    Participants are encouraged to pre-register - $12/person by December 20 & $14/person  

  thereafter - registration fee includes a participation prize.  

  Spectators Welcome - $5 fee will be charged for those attending but not participating.  

 

Visit us here for more information and to register. 
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https://secure.rec1.com/CA/vacaville-ca/catalog/index/55f058ebe6225e4e1a6b98d26ec598e3?filter=c2VhcmNoPXBvbGFy

